
 
 

 

 
26th December 2024 

 
 

 
Empty Container Release for Export 

 
 
 

Dear Customer, 
 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing exceptional service and ensuring a seamless process for 
our customers, we would like to remind you of the required documents for the smooth release of empty 
containers for Export at the yard/depot. 

 
 
 The following documents must be presented at Maersk Yard/Depot for the release of empty containers: 
  

• Valid Booking Confirmation (CRO) clearly showing the Clearing Agent’s and Shipper’s 

names 

• Clearing Agent’s Loading Slip 

• Copy of the Truck Driver’s valid CNIC or valid Driving License  

  
Please note that empty containers will only be released upon presentation of the above documents, and 
no exceptions will be made. Additionally, empty containers will only be released from the Release 
Yard/Depot specified in the Booking Confirmation (CRO). 
 
 
The yard will save the picture of the driver at Received and Delivery (R&D) desks and will also collect the 
thumbprint of the driver while issuing EIR. 
 
The booking party is fully responsible for the safekeeping of the Booking Confirmation (CRO) and should 
ensure it is handed over only to their authorized clearing agent or transporter for the pickup of empty 
containers. 
 
We truly appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these requirements. It is our 
commitment to continue providing you with the highest level of service. 
 
Thank you for choosing Maersk for your logistics needs. We remain dedicated to offering you seamless 
and user-friendly services. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not 
hesitate to contact Maersk local Customer Service or Sales team. 

 
Regards 

Maersk 

 
 

 


